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August 7th, 2023 

Dear Partners, 

At Honeywell, we are constantly evaluating and updating our product line to meet the evolving gas 
detection needs of customers. In some cases, this means discontinuing an offering and focusing our 
efforts on others.  
 
As of September 7th, 2023, the Honeywell Transmission Risk Air Monitor (H-TRAM) and its 
corresponding accessories will no longer be offered by Honeywell. 
 
All orders submitted to SST before the “End of Sale” date will be processed. All quotes submitted by SST 
before the “End of Sale” Date will be honored as long as they are not expired.  
 
The following parts will be phased out:  
 

PART NUMBER   MATERIAL DESCRIPTION 
HTRAM-V2-W4255 HTRAM-RELEASE2 
HTRAM-WM-ALL4255 HTRAM WALL MOUNT KIT 
HEL9001-001-B=FDI65625 HEL9001-001-B RTD TEMP SEN-SPECIAL HTR 
HTRAM-WM-ALL5340 HTRAM WALL MOUNT KIT 

 
 
Service and Support 
Honeywell will provide technical support, software updates and hardware maintenance to the best of its 
ability until September 7th, 2025. Ability to support units may be disrupted due to component 
obsolescence beyond Honeywell’s control.  
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to reach out to your Honeywell Regional Sales 
Representative to discuss options.  

 

Thanks, 
 
 

Jessica Wood  
 

General Manager-Industrial Processing & Safety  
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